

G'day Members and Associates

Welcome to the first electronic newsletter of the 86 Transport Vietnam Association Incorporated for 2020.

10th National Reunion at Albany - 23 to 27 April 2021

The 2021 Reunion Committee welcomes you to participate and register for our 10th National Reunion which will be held in Albany Western Australia from 23 to 27 April 2021.

The 2021 Reunion Committee comprises Tom Carroll as Convenor, Wendy Spinks as Secretary, Karen Carroll as Treasurer and Les Spinks, Ray Wesson and Lyn Wesson as Committee Members.

The official commencement of the reunion will begin with a meet and greet function for reunion participants at the Albany Golf Club on the evening of 23 April 2021 and close with the Gala Dinner being held on the evening of 27th April 2021.

We are still working on events, locations and times and this will follow in due course

Register

Registrations to attend the reunion are now open and if you are attending you are asked to assist us by completing the registration form and paying the registration cost of \$250 by 30 September 2020. Registrants completing the Registration Form with full payment to our 2021 Reunion Secretary on 86reunion2021@gmail.com by 30 June 2020 will go into an early bird draw.

To download the registration form follow this link (MS Word)

Details

To download the invitation and accommodation information please follow this link.

The Association

Have you thought about joining the Association? We now have Family/Associate Membership as well as Ordinary Membership. It does not cost a cent to join and all of the <u>details are on the 86 website</u>.

Facebook

We also have a Facebook page which is moderated and limited to 86ers and their families. If you are interested in accessing the page, please do so via this link to Facebook.

Bill Hignett

Secretary | 86 Transport Vietnam Association Inc